
Public Meeting 
Crew Green Bridge 

 

You are invited to attend a public meeting with 
representatives from Shropshire County 

Council and Melverley Parish Council 
on 28th August at 5pm  

at Melverley Village Hall 
 

 
 

We would like as much information as possible 
to be available to residents and so with this in 
mind please email your questions by no later 

than 27th August at 9pm to : 
melverleypc@gmail.com or alternatively call 

07534 990237 
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